
        COLD WEATHER IS HERE!     
Students may only play in the snow if they                                 

have boots, snow pants, coat, & gloves. 

Reminder...All Kindergarten-6th grade students go outside each 
day at noon recess unless there is precipitation or the             

temperature is below 10° wind-chill.  

* Please be sure to send students with the proper clothing. 

Lettie Brown 

 

- DECEMBER 2021 - 
 

12/22 - 1/7/21 - CHRISTMAS BREAK 
 

- JANUARY 2022 - 
 

1/10/22 Students return, Early dismissal;    
     Brown - 11:45 
January 10-February 11 - MAP testing  
11 - PAW PRIDE day 
13 - Chess Club, Student Council, MEC,  
     PB & J  
17 - NO SCHOOL - Martin L. King, Jr. Day 
19 - School Spelling Bee 
20 - Chess Club, MEC, PB & J, MHS Basketball    
     game 
21 - LB Bingo night 6:30-7:30 pm 
24 - Taekwondo, MEC 
27 - Chess Club, MEC, PB & J 
31 - Taekwondo, MEC, LB PTO Meeting 7pm 

 

- FEBRUARY 2022 - 
 

1 - PAW PRIDE day 
2 - Early dismissal: Brown - 11:45 
3 - Student Council, Chess Club, MEC, PB & J 
4 - Popcorn Friday 
7 - Taekwondo, MEC 
8 - LB Drum & Recorder Concert 6-8 pm 
10 - Chess Club, MEC, PB & J 
11 - Gameball Run Game 
14 - Valentine’s Day parties, Taekwondo,   
     MEC 
17 - MEC, PB & J 
21 - NO SCHOOL - Presidents Day  
22 - Mad Science ”Spin Pop Boom” Assembly 
24 - MEC, PB & J, Lettie Brown Open House 
28 - MEC, Taekwondo, LB PTO Meeting 

Lettie Brown Elementary 

2550  N.  Morton Ave. 

Morton, Illinois 

309-266-5309 
 

24 hr. absence line 

309-284-1000 

MARK your CALENDAR!  

 

Wednesday, December 22nd - Friday, January 7th is Christmas break 
Monday, January 10th - students return, early dismissal day (11:45) 
Monday, January 17th  - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day - No school                    

for students & staff 

the Lettie Brown Staff  
wishes         a Merry Christmas  YOU 

 

* Winter Break Ideas * 

 

*  read a good book 
*  practice your math flash cards 
*  feed the birds 
*  write thank you notes to family & friends 
*  build a fort under the kitchen table 
*  have a pajama day 
*  go for a winter hike 
*  put together a puzzle with your family 
*  play dominoes 
*  follow a recipe to create something delicious! 
*  interview a grandparent or adult family member 
*  donate old toys and books 
*  perform a random act of kindness 
*  play a board game with your family 
*  go sledding if it snows! 
*  read a book together, then watch the movie 
*  cut paper snowflakes 
*  practice math facts @ https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 
 

KBU 
Grayson B. 
Charlotte S. 

Jeter B. 
Rylan M. 
Ella M. 

Finley D. 
Toby S. 
Micah K. 

Penelope G. 
Will W. 

Gloria H. 
 

1S 
Shianne F. (2) 
Bradley M. (4) 
Cambria S. (2) 

Nova B. 
Logan S. 
Tagg H. 
Julia S. 

Griffin G. 
Kinley M. 

Elizabeth S. 
Alexa T. 

 

1W 
Gabe D. 

Maximo T. 
Lennon O. (2) 

2B 
Declan H. 
Luke W. 

 

2T 
Colton F. 
Owen J. 
Sam G. 
Eden K. 
Finley S. 

Scarlette F. 
 

3Ki 
Adelyn Z. 

 

3Kn 
Keegan F. 
Anna P. 
Layla W. 
Mason H. 

 

4G 
Kameron W. 

Brynn W. 
 

4Z 
Nicholas C. 
Ethan C. 
Isla B. 
Dan G. 
Lucy B. 
Abe M. 

Jarrett P. 

Khaleesi M. 
Reese P. 

 

5G 
Liam K. 
Jaret J. 
Suvi P. 
Cole R. 

Logan W. 
Emmy S. 
Emily S. 

Isla T. (2) 
Lexi H. (2) 

Emmy M. (2) 
Jessa N. (2) 
Ellie R. (3) 

 

5F 
Ava D. (2) 

Luke H. 
Abby G. 
Avery L. 
Khloe B. 

 

DECEMBER 
 

KBR 
Cam A. 
Elyse G. 
Finley T. 
Leo C. 
Nora M. 

Landon P. 
Jordyn O. 

 

KBU 
Cameron V. 

 

1S 
Nova B. 

Connor B. 
Bradley M. 
Brock T. 

 

1W 
Devon K. 
Adelyn S. 
Lennon O. 
Violet M. 

Maximo T. 
Declan O. 
Bryer M. 
Annie S. 

 

2B 
Jackson Z. 
Charlotte O. 

 

2T 
Eden K. 
Judah M. 

Cameron S. 
 

3KN 
Charlie G. 

 

4G 
Kylie A. 

Kameron W. 
Gabby T. 

 

4Z 
John K. 
Nolan S. 
Lucy B. 
Dan G. 

Phoebe H. 
Elizabeth S. 

Owen C. 
Elizabeth B. 

Norah M. 
Sophia S. 

Adelaide P. 
 

5F 
Lee B. 
Ava G. 

Khloe P. 
Lily S. 

Brooke C. 
 

5G 
Liam K. (2) 
Jaret J. (2) 

Ellie R. 
Alayna J. 

 
 

PAW PRIDE AWARDS - NOVEMBER  & DECEMBER 2021 
Respect - Responsibility - Safe - Engaged 

 

MOMS in PRAYER  

will be meeting outside on Thursday, January 13th     
from 9-10 am  at Julie Roth’s home, 147 Maple Ridge Dr.  

Questions can be directed to Julie at julieroth45@gmail.com        
or by calling (309) 712-6396 

   Follow our  

 Lettie Brown  
  Elementary       
   School  

Facebook page! 
 

Each week we share       
updated school & district 

information, lots of          
classroom activities, & 

other fun things! 



You can help Lettie Brown School by participating in the 

KROGER Communi ty Rewards Program  

 

  Register online at https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards  

  Click on Create Account or Register (you will need your Kroger card number) & create a profile 

  Select your Community Rewards to go to Lettie Brown PTO (organization #70347) 
 

Kroger sends us a check (up to 5% of our purchases) quarterly for using your card at the Morton Kroger! 

*Please note - your enrollment in Community Rewards needs to be renewed each year.  
If you have not done so recently, go to the link above & click on Re-enroll Now. 

amazonsmile  

 

 Register at smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1270878 
 Check your profile to make sure Lettie Brown School PTO is your charitable organization 
 Shop at smile.amazon.com instead of amazon.com 

 

Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of eligible Amazon Smile purchases 

Lettie Brown PTO  News 
 

November Meeting 

 If anyone is missing spirit wear items that they ordered but did not receive, please email the PTO at 
lettiebrownpto@gmail.com.  

 Fast food night at Pizza Ranch will be in January. Pizza will be available for order like last year.  

 We appreciate all of our volunteers! A special thanks to parents who have volunteered for  artistic adven-
tures. It’s great to have you back at school! We still need an after school      program shadow – let us 
know if you’re interested. 

 Lettie Brown PTO adopted a planter downtown – you can check it out on the corner of Main and Adams! 

 Come to a meeting (in person or virtual) and your child(ren) will be entered to win a gift card for their 
class!  Meetings are held the last Monday of each month at 7pm. Our next meeting is January 31st. 

 Follow us on Facebook and email us your questions or comments at lettiebrownpto@gmail.com. 

PLEASE help keep germs from spreading by following a few rules… 

 Remember to check your children for symptoms each morning. 
 Keep your children home if they are exhibiting any symptoms.  
 Please encourage your children to wear their masks, maintain social  distancing                              

guidelines,  and wash their hands throughout the day.   


